
KOCO-TV 
Amendment to 4Q 2015 

Children’s Television Programming Report 
 

Reason for Amendment 
 

KOCO-TV’s fourth quarter children’s report is being amended on January 11, 2016, in 
order to correct certain information in the “Digital Core Programming” section.  This amendment 
is being filed on the January 11, 2016, due date for the report. 
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